
 

 

GIRL POWER FILM + MEDIA SUMMIT (POSTPONED) 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

Reason: Coronavirus safety concerns 

Announced 3/12/2020 

 

Our top priority is the wellbeing of our attendees, filmmakers, speakers, and partners. After careful review of the 

current situation with COVID-19 and listening to the guidance provided by the local authorities. We regret to announce 

that we have made the decision to postpone the Girl Power Film + Media Summit. #GirlPowerSummit is an incredibly 

important event for Imagine This and it is one of our favorite ways to celebrate Women’s History Month with our 

community. 

 

We recognize and appreciate all that went into preparing for the Girl Power Film + Media Summit. 

● To our attendees who are committed to personal and professional growth through networking and 

mentorship; 

● To our speakers who are passionate about  motivating and empowering and inspiring  womxn in 

entertainment and media; we thank you for committing to help inspire womxn 

● To the volunteers, staff, and vendors dedicated to creating an exceptional conference experience; we thank 

you 

 

We are confident that this is in the best interest of our community and would like to ask you for your understanding. 

We apologize for any inconvenience this may have caused. We are currently looking at all options for a follow-up 

event and will communicate those details as soon as they are available.  

 

We ask that you please be patient with us during this time. For any urgent concerns, please contact 

festival@imaginethisprods.com​ ​and we will respond as soon as we are able to. 

 

Thank you for all your support and we hope to see you soon! 

 

Sincerely, 

Patrice Francois 

Festival Director 

Imagine This Women’s Film Festival 

www.imaginethisprods.com 
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